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19th May 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have recently purchased a new piece of software which some of the children have 
been using during the trial period over the past 6 months, every child in year 4 and 5 will 
be able to access this at home.  This software will help to develop essential reading 
comprehension skills and if used for approximately 20 minutes per session three times 
every week, it will not only help them with their comprehension skills but also increase 
their enjoyment of reading and spelling. 
 
The programme can be accessed at www.lexiacore5.com/ and your child will be issued 
with a unique username and password.  The reading programme is personalised and will 
target skill gaps as they occur, helping to assist with their development. 
 
In addition to the children accessing this at home, we would like to invite your child to 
participate in an early morning club, which will start on Tuesday 6th June at 8am and will 
take place every Tuesday, Wednesday (focusing on reading) and Thursday (focusing on 
maths) until the end of term.  Please complete the form below to indicate if you would 
like your child to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Laura Sandon-Webb 
Leader of KS2 and Willow Class Teacher 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Morning Sessions on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 
 
 
I would like my child (name)…………………………………………………………………………. To attend 
the morning sessions every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday starting at 8am on 
Tuesday 8th June. 
 
 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………………… Date……………………………. 
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